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Wall Street entrance of Sterling Memorial Library to close on January 20

  

January 13, 2017
The Wall Street Entrance to Sterling Memorial Library (SML) will permanently close and become an emergency exit
only at the end of the day on Friday, January 20, 2017. Beginning Tuesday, January 17, the 301 York Street
entrance will become a new entry point. This is also the entrance for the new Center for Teaching and Learning [1]
(CTL), which is now located within SML. 301 York Street and 120 High Street will be the two points of access while
the library is open. You can check library hours here [2]. 
 
Occasionally, the Center for Teaching and Learning will be open outside of SML hours.  In these cases, the York
Street entrance will open for CTL access with no access into SML. 
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